CHRIST'S CHURCH S GOOD NEWS

Stay Connected ...







Sunday, January 10, 2021

Join us for worship at 10:00a Sunday morning! (Chat starts at 9:30a)

This week, the RCA has put together an Epiphany service for us to use as we worship together with our denominational brothers and sisters.

*Remember to have your communion elements ready.





Consistory Nominations

It's time again to begin the process of selecting our next elder and deacon to serve on the Consistory for the next 3 year term. If you would like to have your name removed from consideration, please <a href="mailto:emailt



Congregational Meeting

Members, please join us immediately following worship on Sunday, January 10th, (<u>via</u> <u>Zoom</u>) for our annual Congregational Meeting to discuss the budget for the coming year. <u>Click here</u> to preview the 2021 Budget.



2020 Mobile Food Distribution

From March through December 2020, we were able to distribute an estimated 66,000 pounds of food from our church parking lot. This helped an estimated 1,100 households, including 1600 children under the age of 18. Thank you to all the volunteers, and to St. Louis Area Foodbank, for showing the love of Christ to the hurting in our community!

Our next distribution will be on Monday, February 1st. We hope that you'll consider coming out to volunteer as these food distributions are a great opportunity to gather with some church friends, with the added bonus of caring for our community. Maybe it's an opportunity for you to invite an unchurched co-worker to join you in taking the day off from work to volunteer, as a way of introducing them to Christ's Church? However you see it, we hope you'll plan join us beginning at 8:00 am!



If you'd like to visit with church family over lunch, grab your lunch after worship ends and hop on Zoom. (Link will be shared on the 17th.)



Trivia Night Congrats!

Congratulations to Ed W. for his 1st Place win in our final Virtual Trivia! Ed received a \$25 Amazon Gift Card AND \$25 was donated to the Christ's Church Crisis Fund for a Blessing Bag to be purchased in his name.

And Congratulations to the Tyson family for the Best PJs! They received at \$10 Amazon Gift Card.

Thank you to all who joined us for these evenings. We hope you had a good time!



LINKS Weekend Food Program

We need you! LINKS (Loving, Inspiring & Nurturing Kids in Schools) is once again providing weekend meals for our students at both St. Peters and Lewis & Clark Elementary schools. Thank you for the provisions you contributed last week. Please keep them coming. Throughout the school year, we are continually in need of all food items, so are truly grateful for your ongoing support!

If you want to shop and drop food off, either at the church or at Brenda's home, <u>click here</u> for the list of weekly items needed.

If you prefer, you can make online $\underline{\text{monetary donations}}$ to the Outreach-LINKS Missional Community fund

or you can mail monetary contributions to the church (6930 Mexico Rd, 63376) either directly or through your banks bill pay feature

Another option is to ship **online orders** to Brenda's home (ask the church office for details)

*One other thing that we are VERY low on is plastic grocery bags. If you have any of these laying around, we'd love to have them.

As always, we are truly grateful for your support!



Blessing Bags

Please continue to support the creation of Blessing Bags.

Each bag contains approximately \$25 worth of grocery items. Click here for the complete list.

Ways you can help families in either of our campus communities (St. Peters and Ferguson):

- Put together complete bags (or boxes) for families in need
- Contribute \$25 to allow us to purchase the items for a bag*
- Drop off \$10 grocery store gift cards that can be used for perishable food items like meat and produce*
- *Monetary donations can be mailed to the church or given online. Please designate Crisis Fund.

Please contact one of the Deacons (Lisa, Paul or Aaron), or the church office, if you would like to drop off Blessing Bags at the church.

Thank you for your support!



Thank You!!

We're incredibly thankful for your continued commitment to mail in and use text (84321) or <u>online giving</u> options for your tithes and offerings to help us carry on the mission and ministries of Christ's Church!

Please continue to remember the Weekend Food Program, the Crisis Fund and <u>Blessing</u> <u>Bags</u> for our community that is in need, if you are able to give a little extra.

If you, or someone you know, could use some help with groceries, bill-paying, etc please let the church know at christschurchstp@gmail.com.











Copyright © 2019 Christ's Church, All rights reserved.

Sermons on Podcast

Visit our sermon studio at: <u>bit.ly/ChristsChurchPodcast</u>

If you'd like to make a one-time donation, or set up a recurring donation, visit our home page (www.celebrating.org) and click the Donate button.

Our mailing address is:

6930 Mexico Rd St. Peters, MO 63376

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>